Aron Wisneski

Twelfth District Alderman



Gregory T. Helding

Eleventh District Alderman

January 31, 2008

Honorable Gary Becker, Mayor Members of the Common Council City of Racine 730 Washington Avenue Racine, WI 53403

Dear Mayor Becker and Members of the Common Council:

We are writing to request the drafting and adoption of an ordinance to allow the operation of "Neighborhood Electric Vehicles" within the City of Racine. Attached please find an ordinance recently adopted by the City of Green Bay for your review and consideration.

Please refer this request to the appropriate committee.

Respectfully,

Gregory T. Helding

Alderman of the 11th District

Aron Wisneski

Alderman of the 12th District